

## Office of the Prime Minister

**Prime Minister**Minister for National Security and Intelligence
Minister of Tourism

Minister Responsible for Ministerial Services

15 January 2014

Her Worship the Mayor Ms Celia Wade-Brown Wellington City Council PO Box 2199 WELLINGTON 6140

2 AN ZUID

Dear Mayor

On behalf of the Prime Minister and Minister of Tourism, Rt Hon John Key, I acknowledge your letter dated 2 December 2014, following your recent conversation with Mr Key concerning a possible acquisition of a Giant panda.

Thank you for taking the time to write to the Prime Minister and to share your views and reasons as to why Wellington Zoo could be the host zoo.

Yours sincerely

A Ireton

Manager, Correspondence and Records